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Can you help us develop a 
new treatment for OCD?

Study Details

Monarch Mental Health Group (MMHG) in 

partnership with Australian National University 

(ANU) is looking for volunteers to participate in a 

clinical trial to investigate how effective Transcranial 

Alternating Current Stimulation (tACS) is in treating 

obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD). 

You may be eligible to take part if you: 

•	 Are aged between 18 - 65 years

•	 Have a diagnosis of OCD. 

What’s involved in the trial?

•	 You will apply tACS using a portable battery-operated device. Treatments and 

assessments will be performed at your own home. 

•	 Your tACS treatments will be personalised based on a baseline EEG recording (conducted 

at the research centre in Surrey Hills. You will receive reimbursement for your travel costs. 

•	 Medication therapy is permitted to continue during the trial. 

Interested in participating? 
Dr Prabhavi Perera
Research Fellow/Study Coordinator
Phone: 0498 834 952
Email: magelage.perera@anu.edu.au

Monarch Mental Health Group 
Unit 2/629 Canterbury Road, Surrey Hills, VIC 3127

Phone: 1300 867 888
www.mmhg.com.au/monarch-research-institute

This research has been approved by the ACT Health Human Research Ethics Committee.


